Tolland High School Weekly Bulletin 2-20-18

2ND SEMESTER PARENT CONFERENCES

Tolland High School's 2nd semester Parent Conferences will be held on Thursday, March 1 from 11:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and Friday, March 2 from 12:00 to 3:00 p.m. Directions can be found on the homepage of our school website by scrolling down under the announcement section. If you already feel comfortable with the sign-up process, click on the yellow SignUpGenius below to obtain the link which will take you directly to the teacher sign-up pages.



SPORTS PHYSICALS

This is just a reminder that anyone playing a spring sport at Tolland High School must register online at **www.familyid.com/tolland-public-schools** or by going to the athletics page on the Tolland High School website and clicking on "Athletic Participation Registration and Forms." Additionally, all updated physical forms must be turned in to the THS nurse.

PLEASE NOTE: The deadline to register online for spring sports and to turn in necessary medical documents to the nurse is **Monday, February 26th.** Anyone with questions regarding the registration process can email Athletic Supervisor Todd Zenczak at tzenczak@tolland.k12.ct.us.

THS JAZZ BAND

The Tolland High School Jazz Band attended the Berklee High School Jazz Festival in Boston on February 10, 2018. The band finished 9th in their class and sophomore Fisher Thompson was awarded the Judge's Choice Award and an award for Outstanding Musicianship. The band members are: Josh Alexander, Aidan Doyle, Max

Fenner, Ted Fischer, Ben Free, James Gifford, Mallory Goldsmith, Naomi Goldsmith, Cameron Graham, Tyler Irwin, Justin Maramo, Andrew Meagher, Abby Miller, Jack Murphy, Matt Pater, Caleb Raccagni, Scarlet Ruddy, Fisher Thompson, Alexzandria Wells, and Emily Wytas. Congratulations!



YEARBOOK ADVERTISEMENTS

The deadline for purchasing advertisements for the yearbook has been extended until Friday, February 23. To purchase an advertisement, please go to YBPay.com and use the Tolland High School code of 10945818. Upload your photos to community.lifetouch.com using the security code TFHSNG. Be sure to indicate your child's name in the file name when you upload. Email the text for your ad to: jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us. Any questions, please contact Sue Fontaine at sfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us or Jessica Fontaine at jfontaine@tolland.k12.ct.us.

Tolland High School Booster Club

Announcement!

The THS Booster Club has recently acquired our 501(c)(3) non-profit status!

This is great news! Our tax-exempt status helps your tax-deductible donation go <u>even farther!</u> And no traditional fundraising needed!

Some examples of where your donations go include:

- Teacher supplies
- Senior Class Banners
- School Beautification
- Staff & Bus Driver Appreciation

- Athletics
- Co-curricular/Extra Curricular Club support
- Academic Department support
- Student Activity Scholarships

Don't forget to include us in your COMPANY MATCHING program at work if it is available! Contact our Treasurer, Lisa Klukas at lbnklukas@comcast.net for our Tax Identification Number.

You can also specify where you'd like your donation to be used. We are currently partnering with a THS student to raise funds to replace the sound system in the announcer booth at the turf field.

If you would like to be a <u>Booster Club member</u>, just send in your fee along with your donation. Please send in to the THS Main Office with the form below. Checks can be made out to *THS Booster Club*.

*****************	*********
YES! I'd like to be a member of the Tolland Booster Club!	\$5.00 (half yr.)
YES! I'd like to make a tax-deductible donation!	Amount
Apply part/all of my donation toward the sound system	Amount
and/or other area	Amount
	TOTAL
Name	-
Address	-
Email	_

THANK YOU for partnering with us to support THS!

IMPORTANT DATES

February 26 - Spring Sports Online Registration and Physical Form Deadline

February 28 - NHS Blood Drive

March 1 & 2 - Parent Teacher Conferences

March 2 - Dodgeball Tournament - 6:00 p.m.

March 5 - Parent Advisory Council - 7:30 a.m. - Main Office Conference Room

March 9 - School Musical - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium

March 10 - School Musical - 2:00 p.m. - Auditorium

March 11 - Daylight Savings

March 11 - School Musical (Snow Date) - 2:00 p.m. - Auditorium

SCHOOL COUNSELING: IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SENIORS

Please make sure you check Family Connection regularly for scholarships which become available daily. Scholarships come in on a regular basis and will be posted on Family Connection as well as on a list outside the Counseling Office. Most have specific deadlines. Scholarship information is either available on their website, which will be noted, or the application is available in the Counseling Office. Please also report any college decisions you have accepted or denied to either Mrs. Richards or your counselor. For acceptances, you will see signs up in the hallway that you can put a sticker on with your name. When you make the decision where you will be attending, you must also tell Mrs. Richards in order for your final transcript to be sent to the college at the end of the year.

BOOSTER CLUB

The next meeting of the year will be held on Monday, March 19 at 7:00 p.m. in the THS main office conference room. Please join us and learn more about the exciting events planned for the year. If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at jneccidineen@yahoo.com.